
 

June 7, 2017 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE  

 

The Villa Park Police are working an active incident in the 200 block of 
East Plymouth.  The incident is contained to this location.  Members of 
the public are asked to avoid the area.  More information will be 
released as it becomes available.   

 

 

 

   


